
We’re asking for your help! The St. Croix Central School District has 
some needs that require our attention. These needs relate to outdoor 
facilities, expanding career and technical education programming, 
and ensuring our schools recruit and retain exceptional educators to 
support our bold vision.

We ask that task force members attend each of these meetings. 
Please indicate your interest in participating by going to 
www.TaskForceRSVP.org by Friday, October 30.

Thank you in advance for your willingness to consider this vital effort 
aimed at the long-term stability and success of our local schools.

Sincerely,

DEAR COMMUNITY MEMBER:

ST. CROIX CENTRAL SCHOOL BOARD

The Board of Education is convening a Community Task Force to provide 
input on how we can best address these needs. There will be four virtual 
task force meetings: 

• Monday, November 2, 4:30 p.m. • Monday, December 14, 5:30 p.m.
• Monday, November 16, 5:30 p.m. • Monday, January 11, 5:30 p.m.

YOUR PARTICIPATION IS REQUESTED!



St. Croix Central Schools
P.O. Box 118
Hammond, WI 54015

QUESTIONS?
Contact Superintendent Tim Widiker 

715-796-4500 ext. 3373
twidiker@scc.k12.wi.us
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